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What’s been happening on site?
•	 Internal walls have started throughout the building. 

•	 The mechanical and electrical works have commenced on all floors. 
•	 The roof sheeting is 70% complete and works to the external cladding 

and windows is well under way. 

•	 Internal blockwork walls have been formed. 

•	 On the externals, work has started with the south car park and 
drainage around the site.

Work on the new Catterick Integrated Care Centre is now well underway, and you can now  
see the shape of the new building emerging. Here’s an update on the work taking place from 
the team on site.

For more information please contact  

Mark Bennison: 07717 881811 January 2025

External cladding going in

The interior space ready for the blockwork walls

The roof sheeting progresses across the building
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Public Drop-in sessions
Members of the public are welcome to attend 

our drop-in sessions to find out information 
about the construction process.

The dates & times for the next public drop in 

sessions are:

•	 Wednesday 29th January.

•	 Wednesday 26th February. 

All visitors will be met at gate 2 and escorted 

up to meeting room 1, this room has been 

selected as it allows a great view of the build. 

The sessions will run from 13.30-14.30, visitors will 

be welcome to view the build from the meeting 

room. We will have our scheme presentation 

and 3D animation playing during the sessions, 

tea/coffee and light refreshments will be 

provided. If there are any accessibility issues, 

there is an induction room and toilet facility 

located on the ground floor. 

Please see location details and parking 

information below-

Social Value

Tilbury Douglas, CICC,  

Kitchener Road, Catterick Garrison, DL9 4HE

What 3 words – waking.pity.early

Overflow parking is available on Berwick Road if required

Members of the team attended 

Richmond School careers fair, 

where they promoted careers in 

the construction industry.
The team donated food items, toiletries and cleaning 

products to the local foodbank.

We raised £85 for Save the Children by taking 

part in Christmas Jumper Day. 
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Considerate Constructors Scheme

In October we had another Considerate Constructors 
Scheme monitor visit, where our team were assessed and 
scored against the Code of Considerate Practice. We’re 
delighted to say that we scored a fantastic 44/45!

www.ccscheme.org.uk.

1 Thunderhead Ridge,  

Glasshoughton, Castleford,  

WF10 4UA

Tilbury Douglas
Ross Road,  

Stockton-on-Tees,  

TS18 2NN

Pupils from Cambrai 

Primary School came 

for a site visit and to 

see their winning safety 

posters displayed on the 

site hoarding.

Volunteering
Ten members of the team plus three members 

of staff from the NHS spent a lovely morning 

volunteering packing “move in boxes” at 

Catterick Garrison.

We attended the Catterick Christmas Military 

Engagement event alongside the MOD & NHS.

We raised £130 

for Macmillan’s 

Coffee Morning 

on site, we had 

a great range 

of cakes!


